
AG OF THE PAST -- Next Meeting 

Tuesday, November 15, 2022 

Delavan American Legion Post 382 

(located under the water tower – 118 E. Third St., Delavan) 

 

1.  BRING A NEW MEMBER NIGHT!  The club is in need of new members.  

Help your club by bringing a new member.  We will have membership 

forms available.  Just an idea – bring an old member that hasn’t paid dues in 

a few years and get them reinstated. 

 

2. BOARD OPENING.  We will need one new Board Member, as Dean Harfst 

has decided to step down after many years of service to the Club. If anyone 

is interested in filling this position – or any other club office – contact the 

Club President at 309-202-1782 

 

3. Bring your ideas and suggestions on how we can make our Club better.  This 

would include finding a new home for the Club.  The Pekin area seems to be 

the central point. (50 miles to Petersburg, 45 miles to Henry, and 39 miles to 

Benson.) 

 

4. Put motions forward for new, better, and safer rules.  All motions will be 

discussed at the November 15th meeting and voted on at the December 6 

meeting. 

 

5. The December 6 meeting will also be the Election of officers. 

 

6. The Treasurer will be on hand to accept next year’s dues. 

 

*The Delavan Legion has no cash bar, so feel free to bring your own coolers and 

drinks of your choice. 

       Joe Birky, President 


